
 December 5, 2022 
 
 
Greetings from the North, 
 
The Lord continues to bless us in Snow Lake.  In our last letter, we 
mentioned some concerns for David’s health.  He was able to schedule 
quite a few tests and specialist appointments in the previous few weeks.  
An eye specialist in Winnipeg also operated on David’s eye on November 
23rd.  Although his eyesight seems to be improving, it may take a while 
before the eye completely heals.  We appreciate your continued prayers for 
David’s health. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(This paragraph has been omitted for Internet use due to privacy 
concerns.) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As the town’s only permanent pastor, David was asked to participate in the 
town’s Remembrance Day ceremonies.  He offered the prayer, ensuring 
that the Gospel was clearly presented to the community. 
 
We have been blessed that more visitors have attended.  It brightens our 
day to have little ones attend Sunday School, as well.  Some people have 
told us that they will come, but they have yet to step through the doors. 
 
The children were excited to see the snow make an appearance.  They 
enjoyed skating a couple of times, and were thrilled when they were asked 
to play a little shinny hockey with the other kids and their dads on the 
outdoor rink.  Shovelling the snow isn’t as exciting, but we are thankful that 
our children are willing to help us with this chore, too. 
 
We are grateful for your faithful prayers.  Your cards, words of 
encouragement, and support are very much appreciated.  Thank you for 
partnering with us as we continue to serve the Lord in Northern Manitoba. 
 
Serving together, 
 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul, and Noah Muckle 
 


